
       GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                     Monday, February 3, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Ranch Flatbread 

   Pizza Dippers 

  

 

 

BIRTHDAYS: None  

 

 

1. Starting Today, February 3rd .The Bully Prevention Club will be kicking off the “Be an 

Upstander” Campaign. During the next 2 weeks students will be able to earn wrist bands 

and Tiger stripes for being an Upstander and promoting a bully free school.  There will 

also be special raffle prizes.  More information to come this week in the morning 

announcements. We hope you will join our Upstander Campaign ! 

 

Ways you can be an UPstander are: 

*Include someone, 

* Respect someone,  

*Share supplies with someone 

* Be Caring and Complimentary 

*Help someone 

*Report a concern to your trusted go to person.    

 

2. The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting after school on Tuesday to start preparing 

decorations and making posters for the Winter Dance. Come one, come all – let’s get 

crafty! Even if you’ve never been to a GAC meeting before, you are welcome to join us 

on Tuesday after school in Mr. Ingwersen’s room. See Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan. If 

you have any questions. 

 

3. Attention all underwater robotics stem club members we will meet today until 5 to make 

any changes to your ROV needed before the next pool practice on Thursday. Have your 

ride arranged at this time. See Mrs. Halper if you cannot attend. 

 

4. Attention all remaining cheerleaders who STILL have not returned your washed uniform. 

Please return to Mrs. Halper by Wednesday. 

 

5. EMM will be meeting TODAY during lunch with Mrs. Kulaga in the Culinary Arts 

room!  

 

6. Are interested in helping the Red Cross? Would you like to plan and start creating candy 

grams for Valentine's Day? Come to Mrs. Rupert's room TODAY after school to help. 

All proceeds from the sales will benefit the Red Cross. We hope to see you there! 


